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AVATLABTLTTY OF TELE-COUNSELLTNG SERVTCE, TNDTAN SCHOOLS OMAN

Dear Parents,

Kindly go through an important letter received from the BoD

Warm regards,

A\/urt"-"-'
Sanchita Verma
Principal
Indian School Sohar

***************r<*******xxxxx**************************xxxx***********x*****xx
The Principals
Indian Schools in Oman

Dear Colleagues

Warm Greetings!

As you know, the Board's initiative to offer tele-counselling services to the students in need is
committed to providing guidance and support beyond the classroom setting to ensure their
emotional well-being.

Reiterating the importance of ensuring student emotional safety, schools shall notify the parents
of the 24/7 tele-counselling service accessible at 9O99O444.

This information shall be prominently highlighted in the monthly/periodic circulars sent by the
schools encouraging the parents and students to utilize this service in case they are facing any
emotional challenges, stress, anxiety, or any related concerns.

Further, it shall also be informed that this tele-counselling initiative is exclusively intended
only for "counselling purpose" and not to seek other routine information on schools such as
admission vacancies, book store timlngs etc.

This is for your kind perusal and necessary compliance with immediate effect, please.

Thanking you and with warm regards,

M P Vinoba
Sr. Principal & Edn. Advisor
Board of Directors
Indian Schools in Oman
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